DEAR NEIGHBOR: The City of Vancouver will soon

begin upgrading curb ramps for improved pedestrian
accessibility, in keeping with current Americans with
Disabilities Act (ADA), as part of the City’s 2023 Pavement
Management Program. This work is in advance of coming
street pavement improvements in your neighborhood.
Construction will occur along East Fourth Plain Boulevard
and is anticipated to begin during April, with completion
of the new ADA-compliant curb ramps expected by late
June/early July, weather and construction conditions
allowing. General work hours are 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., Mon.
to Friday, but may be extended. Schedules can change.

ADA Standards are designed to protect and promote
safe and accessible travel for all.

More details about the annual curb ramp program
associated with Pavement Management can be found
online at www.cityofvancouver.us/curbramps.

Please note: Federal law mandates that curb ramps be upgraded
to current ADA standards along streets receiving treatments that
are considered an alteration, such as paving or rehabilitation. In
areas where ADA-compliant ramps exist, no changes are required.

-
Esta carta contiene informacioén sobre un proyecto que se llevara a cabo en su
comunidad. Pidale a alguien que le traduzca o llame 360-487-7750.

Jopora npet Bepean. OTOT OTYET COIEPKUT HONOTHUTENbHYI0 NH(OPMAIINIO

o mpoexkre. ITompocnte kKoro-H1OyAb IepeBeCTy €ro A/t BAC WM TO3BOHUTE 110

HoMepy HmKe 360-487-7750.

Bao cdo nay c6 thém thong tin vé du an. Yéu cdu ai d6 giai thich cho ban hodc goi
L s6 dudi day 360-487-7750.

g Fourth Plain Boulevard )

R 8

15d

E 2214’8

(OM

NG PAVEMENT WORK: Pavement resurfacing is planned for East
Fourth Plain Boulevard, from Main Street to Fort Vancouver Way.
Before this work, 30 curb ramps will be upgraded at various
locations along the corridor including several signal upgrades.

Later this summer, City contractors will resurface East Fourth Plain,
Fort Vancouver Way and East McLoughlin Blvd. See map for
details: www.cityofvancouver.us/pavement. Contractors will grind
off the existing surface of these streets and prepare them for

paving. Vehicles will be able to drive slowly on the surface until
the next stage. Paving, which involves a hot mix asphalt, will occur
afterward. New street mobility elements will be implemented
along East Fourth Plain Blvd. and Fort Vancouver Way after the
paving work is completed. Community members have provided
extensive input for this safety and mobility project.

Please stay alert to future notices in advance of pavement work.

For more information or to request other formats:
www.cityofvancouver.us/pavement | www.cityofvancouver.us/pmschedule
Contact: constructioninfo@cityofvancouver.us | 360-487-7750 | WA Relay: 711
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STREET WORK AHEAD!

Pavement Management Program 2023

Please watch for sidewalk and lane closures.
Enforced no parking signs may be posted at least
24 hours in advance of construction where needed.
Stay alert to signage, flaggers and equipment.



